
From: Yuhas, Karl [   

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 1:04 PM 
To: Sen Shields; Sen Prozanski; Sen George L; Sen Baertschiger; Sen MonnesAnderson; Newell Channa 

Subject: Opposing SB 91 

 
Dear Legislators, 
 
Regarding SB 91, as a landlord with a single family home for rent, I do not feel it is fair to be forced to rent 
to Section 8 clients or felons. 
 
As that would increase the risk of my investment, I would eventually have to raise the rent to compensate 
for that added risk, thereby penalizing qualified applicants. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Karl M. Yuhas 

  
 

 
 

 Karl Yuhas  ASQ CQT CMI 

  

 

 




